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Important Notice - 
Changes to Membership Fees 

 
Changes to the 2018/19 membership fee structure were communicated to members at the latest Members 
Meeting - held at Davistown RSL dated 17th May 2018. 

All clubs were represented, however there was some confusion and perhaps some misconception as to what 
and how these changes will affect you, our members. 

Following on from the adoption of our new Constitution, SBCC is now required to operate on a financial year 
basis (1 July – 30 June), as opposed to our previously using a calendar year, which has naturally resulted in a 
change of timing as to when membership fees will now fall due.  The Board has therefore taken the 
opportunity to review all aspects relating to membership, including the level of support for the many 
Individual Championships that run throughout the year.   

As a result, and to hopefully encourage greater member support for these events, the following changes will 
become effective from 1st July 2018 onwards:     

Teams Competition:  No change to team or game fees 

Individual Championships: Current Fee: $10.00 per event   New Fee: NO CHARGE 

 C Grade Billiards C Grade Snooker B Grade Billiards B Grade Snooker 
 AM Billiards  AM Snooker  6 Red Snooker  Lightning Billiards 
 Open Snooker  Open Billiards  Peter Norgard  PYP Doubles   

Membership Fees:  NOTE - All fees are for a full 12 month period, covering 1 July – 30 June 

 Competition  (full playing member)  Fee payable: $30.00  
 Qualified Referee (full playing member)  Fee payable: $20.00 
 Concessional/Pension (full playing member)  Fee payable: $20.00 
 Basic   (non-playing member)  Fee payable: $10.00 
 Junior   (full playing member)  Fee payable: $10.00 
 
Club delegates will shortly be issued with new membership application forms (applicable from 1st July), 
which must be completed in full by all players involved in current team competitions.   
NOTE:  Club Presidents will be responsible for confirming the correctness of all details prior to the new 
membership forms being submitted to SBCC for acceptance.  
 
 

Issued by SBCC Board of Directors 
Dated 8th June 2018 
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